
 

 

 

 

 

  

Attendance 

School attendance and punctuality is extremely important and we work closely with the Local 

Authority to ensure that children come to school on time every day.  We do understand that 

sometimes children may get poorly, however, it is not always necessary to keep your child off 

school.  Please see the link below with some helpful guidance in making your decision whether to 

send your child into school or not. If for any reason your child is not in school, then it is the 

parent/carer’s responsibility to inform the school office before the start of the school day.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery 

 

Headteacher’s Welcome 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you to everyone who attended Parent’s Evening.  We hope that you found it a valuable 

experience.   

 

It is hard to believe that it is half term already.  We wish you all a lovely week’s break from school and 

look forward to seeing you on 30th October when we return. 

 

 Thank you to everyone who has donated to Taio’s family Go Fund Me Page and taking part in the 

non-uniform day today.  It is very much appreciated. The family would also like to express their thanks 

and gratitude for all the kindness and support that they have received from the school community.  

Let your light shine before others. 

Newsletter – Autumn 2023 

Secondary School Places 

The closing date for applying for Secondary School Places is 31st October.  Mrs Davies has emailed 

parents who have not yet made an application for their child’s September place with the 

appropriate details. Please do not delay in making your choices. 
 

Nursery Applications 

Nursery Applications for places in September 2024 are now available.  If you would like an application 

form, please call into the Lower School Office to collect one from Miss Smith.   

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Diamond Class with the highest attendance this week  with an impressive 96%.  

Amazing! 

Sapphire                  86.9% 

Ruby  96% 

Diamond 96.1% 

Topaz 94.7% 

Emerald 94.2% 

Year 3S 94.3% 

Year 3/4CW 94.8% 

Year 4S 94.7% 

Year 5R 92.3% 

Year 5S 93.2% 

Year 6B 94.9% 

Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning 

opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 93.1%. We would like it be 98%. 

Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. Please remember that being on 

time is also extremely important. 

Lower School – 9.05 am 

Upper School – 8.55 am  

Doors open 5 minutes earlier. 

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School 

Offices before the start of the school day.  

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are: 

Ruby - Riley 
Diamond - Holly 
Topaz – Jenson 

Emerald - Larnaca 
Year 3S - Nyall 

Year 3/4CW – Raya Mae 
Year 4B -Lilly 

Year 5R - Mace 
Year 5S - Henry 

Year 6B – Phoebe 

Headteacher –  Ollie and Teddy 


